
 

March 31, 2023 

 

The Honorable Tom Cole    

Chairman 

Subcommittee on Transportation,  

Housing and Urban Development,  

and Related Agencies     

The Honorable Mike Quigley 

Ranking Member  

Subcommittee on Transportation,   

Housing and Urban Development, 

and Related Agencies 

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member Quigley:  

 

I am requesting funding for the City of Stockbridge Pedestrian Bridge Project in fiscal year 2024. 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Stockbridge, located at 4640 N Henry 

Blvd, Stockbridge, GA 30281. The funding would be used to support completion of the 

preliminary steps for a pedestrian bridge.  The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds 

because the bridge will eventually provide safe connectivity on a heavily traveled arterial roadway 

that provides access to many residences and businesses and passageway to downtown.  

 

The project has a federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 23 

USC 133. 

 

 I certify that I nor my immediate family has no financial interest in this project.  

 

Sincerely,  

 
David Scott 

Member of Congress 


